
And they feed, for love of God, the indigent, the orphan, and the captives. [Qur’an 76:8] 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Muslim Social Services wishes to announce to new staff people in our organization: 

• Ms. Duaa Al-Aghar has been hired as executive director.  Ms. Al-Aghar has received 
many awards for her volunteer work.  She has worked in web designer and as a data 
base specialist at Islamic Humanitarian Services for eleven years.   

• Ms. Farhat Javed has been hired as part time counselor.   Ms. Javed has over 27 years 
as a social worker and counselor with various agencies in the Waterloo Region.  In 
her career, she has specialized in trauma counseling. 

Both are bringing skills and increasing the effectiveness of our organization and its services 
to people in the region. 
 
In 2021, Muslim Social Services board has decided to be a regional agency, will be changing 
its name to Muslim Social Services of Waterloo Region. Staff will be working in Cambridge 
as well as Kitchener-Waterloo 
 
The board will be hiring a part time Muslim male counselor, who can speak one or more 
languages of Muslims in our region. There have been numerous requests to work with male 
youth and young adults as well as begin groups for fathers.  We are working to meet these 
needs. 
We'll have a fresh look for our website in the new year. Our social media platforms such as 
Facebook, Instagram and Twitter are updated with our recent running programs such as 
counselling services, stages for all ages and One story two sides. 
 
Muslim Social Services staff are working in the office currently. More and more of our 
groups are in-person at local community centres.   
 
Contact information is below 
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